Uxbridge Council on Aging Minutes
Date: November 10, 2020

Time: 4 PM

Place: Uxbridge Senior Center

Attendance: Director Lisa Bernard, Gaif Boutiette, Jean Lawson, Edna Coffin, Sally
Selvidge, Betty Tancrell, Doreen Landry, Edwina Porter, Cathy Thornton{UEC)

Minutes of October 13 read and approved.
Director’s Report:

Services and activities continue to be provided for our seniors. One on one appointments
continue.

Transportation program continues with one medical driver each day. Hot lunch distribution
is thriving with seniors taking advantage of such things as fish curbside pick up luncheons.
Hannaford gift cards provided through FEMA will continue through December.

Thanksgiving luncheon is planned for Monday, November 23 with Mendon Street Kitchen
to do the cooking. More than 230 meals will be delivered.

Old Business:

Parking lot is almost complete. It will mean a great deal to the senior center and will
improve the overall appearance of the facility.

A second medical driver is being sought.
Handicap bathrooms work should begin after Thanksgiving.
New Business:
Review of Board Bylaws and Responsibilities
Plans for Christmas Luncheons set for Dec. 18 and Dec. 22 were discussed.

Adjourned 5:15 PM

Respectfully

Edwina Porter, Chair
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Lisa Bernard
Director

COA MEETING
November 10, 2020

DIRECTOR’S REPORT:

Program Development:
1. 8 weeks of Virtual Zumba ending on Nov 19th, this class is sponsored by the Uxbridge

Elderly Connection. Perhaps break for the holidays and start up mid-late January?

2. Activities continue with virtual programming on YouTube, Facehook and Cable TV
channel 192 with programs running Tuesday thru Thursday 9:30am and 5:30pm.

3. Transportation Program continues to be running. This program is down to one medical
driver each day. Will continue to search for another driver

4. Hot tunch distribution going well. Fish curbside luncheons continue with much success.

Hannaford’s gift cards will continue thru December 2020

6. Thanksgiving luncheon planned for Monday, Nov 23"%. Mendon Street Kitchen to cook
the lunch. The Center received a $1000 grant from Fallon

hE

Members/Staffing:
1. Continue to search for a Medical van driver

Center Improvements:
1. Parking lot work continues, almost complete?
2. Handicap bathrooms with use of SIG funds. Will await work to start after Thanksgiving,

Financial:
1. Waiting for Formula Grant funds/budget

Other:
1. Coronavirus- One on one appointments continue

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Bernard, LSW, Director




